
YOU SHARED. WE LISTENED

What’s new What it means to you

Here’s a snapshot of the Beyond the Net program changes for 2022

Increased grant amounts
$5K for Small Grants
Up to 50K for Large Grants (for eligible chapters)

Longer project time frames
Up to nine months for Small Grants
24 months for Large Grants ($30K)
36 months for Large Grants ($50K)

Flexibility regarding number of active projects
A Chapter may now have up to one Large, two 
Small, and one IGF active projects at one time

Revised criteria for assessing grants Updated grant criteria that is clearer and
more transparent for applicants 

Streamlined reporting
One report due at the end of Small grant period
Consolidated 12-month reports and payments
for Large

Less onerous reporting requirements

Pilot opportunity through Small Grants Opportunity to "test out" a Large grant idea first 
(using Small grant funds), so that a subsequent 
Large grant application becomes more viable

Support with Large Grant applications Targeted assistance from the Foundation to 
Chapters applying for Large Grants in 2022

More feedback channels More opportunities for you to provide 
suggestions so that we continue to improve
our program and processes

For more information:
• Visit the Beyond the Net Small and Beyond the Net Large sections of the Foundation website
• Watch the recording of the information sessions where we reviewed these changes
• For any questions, please email beyond_the_net@isocfoundation.org

Additional time, money and flexibility to
successfully complete projects

https://www.isocfoundation.org/grant-programme/beyond-the-net-small-grants/
https://www.isocfoundation.org/grant-programme/beyond-the-net-large-grants/
https://youtu.be/-q4V_KMyk5I

